Minutes of the Museum Sub-Committee Meeting held at 7.00 pm, 6th October 2008, at the Council Offices.
PRESENT: -

Councillors: Penri Williams, Stuart Thomas, Gill Rees, Sheila Dafis, 
Lindsay Davies & Jim Prosser.


Don Llewellyn, Barry Davies, Rod Thomas, Derek Thomas, Ellis Davies & 
Ivor Betty [All Pentyrch Historical Society]
APOLOGIES: - 
Alan Lock.  [Pentyrch Historical Society]
IN ATTENDANCE:
Alec Davies, Clerk to the Council.
97
Attendance & Apologies
Cllr Penri Williams welcomed the six members of the Pentyrch Historical Society and introductions were made. 

98
Minutes of the last meeting 4th February 2008
The minutes of the last meeting had been made available to all those present and had already been agreed at the full Council meeting on the 18th February 2008.  
99
Matters Arising
· The Chairman, Cllr Penri Williams, confirmed that £500 was still available from this year’s budget to be spent on the ‘Pentyrch Community Council Visitor Centre’ and invited members to give serious consideration as to how best to spend this money.
· The Clerk confirmed that the PCC had not paid any money to become the first corporate member of the Pentyrch Historical Society.  Don Llewellyn confessed that, as the Historical Society had evolved from a group of like-minded individuals their accounts, whilst accurate, had never been audited.  He felt that before the PCC became a corporate member and raised the prospect of grant applications, etc., it would be necessary for them to get their house in order.  Historical Society to arrange
· Don Llewellyn also stated he needed to make a start on identifying photographs and documents and then passing them on to Ivor Betty for copying onto the computer.  There was a general discussion regarding this and Cllr Thomas suggested using the money identified to purchase a computer and to consider one of the various software programmes available for categorising and archiving data.  It was generally felt that this would be a good start and that it would be in addition into preparing maps, photographs and documents for displaying on the walls of the ‘Pentyrch Community Council Visitor Centre’.
· The Clerk was asked to query with Gill Lawson of Lisvane CC, at his meeting with her on 9th October, the name and cost of the computer programme used for archiving that Lisvane CC had purchased.  Clerk to arrange.

· The Clerk would also repeat the information regarding the ‘Pentyrch Community Council Visitor Centre’ that he had put in the ‘Spring’ edition of the Community Link.  Clerk to arrange.

100
Points to be raised 
· Don Llewellyn advised that the Society had a number of books and back copies of the Garth Domain which they would like to store at the ‘The Pentyrch Community Council Visitor Centre’.  It was felt that this could be accommodated.

· The Chairman felt that it was realistic to have the ‘The Pentyrch Community Council Visitor Centre’ up and running, in time for the Pentyrch Open Gardens weekend in July 2009.

101
Any other business 

· A suitable computer would be priced and costings taken of the archiving software programme that would the most suitable.  Clerk to arrange
· It was agreed that the next meeting would be on Wednesday 3rd December 2008 at 7 pm
There being no other business, the meeting closed at 8.20 pm
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